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Ann Goodge Agoodge@aol.com

Dear “Creeker” Friends;

J L E TT E R I’'m guessing by now, you’ve about finalized your summer vacation plans. So,
now’s the time to start setting time aside to join us at the Alumni Weekend, October

18 - 20. Mark your calendars before something else comes up. Especially for the
honor classes ending in “2” or “7”, there’s no better time to renew old friendships and
catch up.

Speaking of friendships, since the last Alumni newsletter I lost a dear friend to cancer. It
doesn’t seem fair to have to say “goodnight” to a 38-year old! But, as they say, “Life’s not
fair.” This experience reminded me of how valuable friends are. Whatever you do, don’t

overlook opportunities to cultivate your friendships. You never know when their comfort, support and
encouragement will come in handy.
Now, more about the Alummi Weekend. For Friday night’s program, we’re looking for people who are willing to accept the following
assignment: “In five minuies or less, tell us about something you learned at Little Creek that you thought you'd never need to know,
and how it has become useful since then.”
The Class of 1982 will be organizing the Sabbath School, Donna (Myers) McNeilus (*77) has agreed to give the church sermon, and
Becky Cote (’87) has offered to coordinate the afternoon music program. So, start practicing now so that you’ll have something to per-
form or share Sabbath afternoon.
As always, there is no charge to attend Alumni Weekend. Alumni Association dues and donations pay for all the food for two break-
fasts, lunch and supper, along with the costs to use and clean the girls’ dorm. If you have not paid this year’s dues of $25.00 per alum-
nus, I'd suggest you put this letter in your “bills-to-be-paid” drawer, so that you’ll be reminded to send them in to Ann,
And, finally, I"d like to again thank Ann, Sarah Ann, Pam, Marty and all the other helpers who invest their time and energy to make
this weekend happen. Without them, there would be no way to have an Alumni Weekend to renew friendships and to pay tribute to

those who have dedicated their lives to our Christian education.
s »°
: rd

See you in October!

A

Jon

Becky (Rempher) McCurdy and Family Attended ‘81 - ‘84
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ALUMNI NEwWS

NEWCOMERS

Joshua Lug, 7 Ibs. 11 0z, bon April 22, 2002, to DEBBI (FREY)'92 and Travis Crowson.

Bob Scott ‘83
NEWS NOTES: Jenifer and Camryn Scott
CARL SELLARS '83 and Sally Shephard were married Sunday the 24th of March.
BOB SAYLER & Andrea Jones were married Sunday the 19th of May.
WILLIAM JOSEPH COTE ‘89 will marry Karen Dawes on Sunday , June 2, 2002,

GARY SWINYAR ‘68 accepted a position as principal of Ruth Murdoch
Elementary School at Andrews University. He is finishing his first year
there and the family will move in June.

Boys Dorm Gone!
On May 28, 2002 the Boy's Dorm was demolished. This was
needed due to deterioration of the building and safety concerns.
An 80 ton Trackhoe made light work of it, having it all on the
ground in a matter of hours. Also the pool aind Ficket's house
came down.

We are looking to landscape the area
where the boy’s dorm was. Below is a list
of the room signs we saved. If you would
like to bid and make a ‘donation’ for one of
them, it would be appreciated.

1,2,3,5,6,7.8,9,10,11,12,13,15.16.17.18.
16

7-18—+
Dean’s Apartment (3)
Ladies Restroom Bathroom
S Assistant Dean Please Knock
*S. Telephone Office Worship Room

" Practice Room Utility Closet

One last sign—

BOY’'S DORM
LADIES PLEASE SEE
DEAN NEXT DOOR
<BEFORE ENTERING

L.et's get some
Shade here !
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